
Standard Plate Updates 
 
The 2024 annual update to the Standard Plates is now available.  This is the first annual update of the 
standard plates and will continue annually each May from this update forward.  
 
You can see the update list of Standard Plates here. 

https://apps.sd.gov/HP20StandardPlates/Home/Updates

